Mareh 9th
iy B9

Jobhn L. Griffith,
Commissioner of y thleties,

O North ¥ichigan St.,
Chicago, Ill.

Dear Mej. Griffith:

This will acknowledge receipt of
your fevor of the lst inst, offering to publish
the proceedings of the Basket Ball Coaches
Assoeciation.

It ie very niece of you to do this
and I assure you that every member of the associa-
tion will appreelate it. I certainly do not know
of any of the men who would objeet to 11;.

I am writing Coaeh Sehabbinger ﬂ~
though I imagine that you have written him as well,
but T am sending a carbon copy of your letter to
Sehabbinger with the suggestion that we secept
vour kind invitation.

Very cordially yours,

Director.




